
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear residents of Green Valley Apartments, 
 

As your ANC Commissioner, your needs and well-being are 
my highest priority while the community and Commission 5C 
deliberate on the zoning relief requested for the planned 
modernization of your homes and building. 

 

The plans are to renovate all 100 homes in the building in 
phases, to ensure residents get to stay in place. The zoning 
relief is related to minimal retrofits to the building; 
• adding a new elevator enclosure to the rear of the building 

for a third (larger) elevator 
• expanding the entryway for easier wheelchair access and 

more accessible mailboxes. 
 

I’d love to hear your thoughts, answer questions, and help 
get your voice heard on the official records; please reach out! 
 

Very respectfully, 
VJ Kapur, ANC 5C07 

anc5c07.com 
5c07@anc.dc.gov    202-455-6723 


